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I am against the World Logistics Center Project in our city.  This project will have adverse 
health effects from the diesel particulate pollution caused by the trucks that will be coming 
from the 41 million square feet of warehousing project. The beautiful majestic mountains 
that surround our city will keep the pollution trapped here. 
 
I moved to Moreno Valley in 2001. I was told by my fellow citizens that the far south 
eastside of the city near Mystic Lake would have a housing development called Moreno 
Valley Highlands according to the General Plan. I love the scenic beauty of this part of 
Moreno Valley. It appears that the World Logistics Center Project incompatible with the 
current general plan.I would not have bought a home in this part of Moreno Valley had 
known the general plan was going to be changed without having a new general plan. How 
does the city plan to promote a sense of pride in the community when the people feel they 
have been deceived? How are the resident going to fill a sense of community when they 
know the city's plans are for warehouses. 
 
Furthermore if the city was concerned about the welfare of its citizens and their quality, it 
would have developed the appropriate infrastructure (rail and airport) to accommodate the 
large volume of goods that would need to be moved to and from the warehouse complexes.  
Rail development through the canyon would have mitigate the pollution and traffic that the 
trucks will cause. The narrow 60 freeway cannot accommodate the commuter traffic that 
goes through this area every day. There are times in the day that you can walk on top of the 
cars because they have come to a complete stop. Trucks will make this freeway a death 
trap.
 
Also, the promises of jobs are false. The developer has been in the city since 1985 – 1987 
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time period. He had promised 30, 000 to 50,000 jobs from Moreno International Trade 
Center, a project that include a 10, 000 foot runway. This project did not happen. In 
addition, the previous project from this developer which is Sketchers promised 2500 jobs, 
but the building was only designed for 300 because it is so modern and electronically 
advanced. How can the City or the developer properly estimate the number of jobs? How 
can the residents trust the City or the developer when they continue to falsify employment 
numbers? 


